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         SUMMIT HOUSE THANKSGIVING 

 
Alfred was enjoying his turkey treat box that all the 

residents received from Alfred’s daughter Cindi and Grand 

daughter Elizabeth. 

 
After a delicious turkey dinner the residents enjoyed a game of 

Thanksgiving Bingo with a turkey cup filled with goodies as a 

prize. 

 

Darlene was the big winner of the Turkey Hunt. 

 

Celebrating December 
 

    Bingo’s Birthday Month 
 

Pearl Harbor Day 

December 7th  DVD at 1:30pm  
 

Hanukkah 

December 10–18 
 

Snow Bingo 

December 16th  1:00pm & 

2:00pm 
 

Ugly Sweater Day 

December 18th  
 

Resident Christmas Party 

December 23rd and 24th at 

2:30pm 
 

Christmas  

December 25 
 

          Christmas Bingo 

December 25th  1:00pm & 

2:00pm 
 

New Year’s Eve 

December 31 
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              Turkey Shoot 
 

 
        Lois and Sue were hunting the Turkeys. 

 

              Nerf Gun Turkey shooting Range. 

 

Richard was shooting the Turkeys. 

 

 

          ALZHEIMER’S MONTH 

 

To show their support these ladies dressed in 

purple for the day. 

 

         Purple nails were the color of the day for 

Alzheimer’s awareness month. 

                     Turkey Craft 

 

Kathy did a great job on her paper 

turkey craft for Thanksgiving. 
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           VETERAN’S DAY 

 

  These three sure can tell some stories. 

 
      Thank you Becky for the wonderful cake. 

 

  Don was enjoying the cake for Veteran’s 

Day.  Thank you for your service Don. 

 

 

     SUMMIT HOUSE VETERAN’S 
 

 

Thank you to all of our Summit 

House Veterans.  We appreciate all 

that you have done for our country. 

Alfred Baade,Dave Bernhard, Ray Baade   

Stanley Tryon, Don Tegtmeyer and Dwight 

Anderson. 

 

 

Merry Christmas to all of you from the 

Summit House Family.  We hope you have a 

joyous Christmas and that the love of God will 

shine through to all of you on this glorious day.  

Just know we will be celebrating Christ’s birth 

with prayer, music, food and we just might 

sneak in a gift or two to all of our tenant’s who 

bring us such joy year round.  We will be 

ringing bells at 6pm on Christmas Eve to 

celebrate Christ’s birth and   God Bless! 



              HALLOWEEN FUN  

 

 
             Nels needs a little hip hop music. 

 
Where’s the honey? 

 
 Ray has a homemade hat on made 

from his Halloween cards from friends and family. 

 

December Birthdays 
 

In astrology, those born between December  
1–21 are the Archers of Sagittarius. The Archer’s 
open mind, optimism, curiosity, and enthusiasm 
make them the travelers of the zodiac. They 
treasure freedom: freedom to roam, freedom of 
thought, and freedom to express themselves. 
Those born between December 22–31 are 
Capricorn’s Goats. Goats are responsible 
masters of self-control. They are practical 
planners and leaders who value experience  
and expertise. 
 
Happy Birthday 
Residents 
 
Kathy Anderson     12/25 
Staff 
Todd Holck            12/17 
Vickie Nielsen       12/27 
Dwight Anderson   12/29 
 

 
 
 

  HARLAN HABERKAMP TURNS 90 
 

 

Harlan turned 90 on November 7th.  He 

provided a delicious cake for all the 

residents and staff.  Thank you Harland 

and Happy Birthday from all of us. 
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